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There is a God 
 

He has a Son 

 

His name is 

 Jesus 
 

He loves you 

 

He died for you 

 

He rose again 

 

He has  

prepared a place for 

you to be with Him 

forever 

 

He wants all  

to hear His story 

 

He will return again 

 

 

 

Sing 

 to the Lord 

 a new song 

Lift His 

 Name 

among  

the nations 

 and let  

them  

be glad. 

We’re so blessed here at the Mission 

House.  This month we got to do a 

wedding and a baby dedication.  

 

About 30 friends gathered as we  

dedicated Benjamin Timko to the 

Lord. It was a sweet time  

of fellowship and great food.  

Jesus said, “Where two or 

three gather in my name, 

there I am in the midst of 

you.” We certainly felt the 

presence of the Lord  

in our midst! 

It was my pleasure this month to perform the 

wedding for my dear friend David Guthrie  

and his beautiful bride, Mary Ann.  

 

Mary Ann wrote the liturgy for the wedding  

and it was one of the most beautiful wedding  

ceremonies I have ever been privileged to  

officiate. We wish them long years  

of joy and peace. 

 

This wedding really reflected the picture of 

Christ and the Church, His Bride.  

 


